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Hertfordshire 
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24th February 2015 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: ChildLine Schools Service   

I am writing to tell you about the ChildLine Schools Service – a programme delivered by ChildLine staff 
and volunteers for every child in Years 5 and 6 in England & Wales. 

They will be holding an assembly in our school and then a class-based workshop one week later about 
keeping safe.  

The ChildLine Schools Service aims to give children:   

* An understanding of abuse in all its forms, including bullying, and an ability to recognise the signs of 
abuse  

* Knowledge of how to protect themselves from all forms of abuse  

* An awareness of how to get help and sources of help, including ChildLine.   

The ChildLine Schools Service has discussed with us the content of the assembly and workshop.   

We are confident that they are appropriate for primary school aged children. All presentations will be 
delivered in a child-friendly and sensitive style.   

After taking part in the programme, children will be asked to give their feedback online with school 
staff present.   

The ChildLine Schools Service would also very much welcome your feedback. If you would like to 
share your thoughts, please go to www.nspcc.org.uk/parentsfeedback when your child has completed 
the programme.   

If I do not hear from you I will assume you are happy for your child(ren) to participate.  

Miss M Bridge 

Year 5/6 Assistant Head 

If you DO NOT want your child to participate in the schools service programme please complete and 
return the slip below by this Friday.  

______________________________________________________________________________________  

 I do not consent to my child participating in the ChildLine Schools Service programme   

 

Name of child: ______________________________  Class: _____________________  

Parent/carer name: ________________________ Parent/carer signature:___________________  


